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Friday 5/2/21 

Dear Parents, 
 

We hope everyone remains safe and well at this difficult time. All staff appreciate the challenges and 

demands that are faced by families learning at home at the moment. Our message to families at home 

remains the same - we recognise you are doing your best - Your best is good enough! 

 

Emergency Closure of Schools   
A weather warning of snow has been issued by the Met Office for Sunday 7 and Monday 8 February with 

the potential to cause considerable disruption! We will endeavour to remain open for the children 

currently attending school, but should the weather or snow force the school to close, County Hall is 

notified who then inform the local radio stations. Information can be obtained from Radio Norfolk - 95.1 

and 104.1 FM; Radio Broadland - 102.4 FM.  

We will also post a message on the school website and parents can check the Norfolk County Council 

Closed Schools website: 

www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk 
Children’s Mental Health Week  
The school is very mindful of the worries and concerns parents have in the current pandemic with regard 

children not being in school. This week was Children’s Mental Health week and was designed for all our 

school to enjoy and take part in some activities that focus on emotional wellbeing. With this in mind, should 

the school have to close next week because of snow, although staff will post work on the web for children 

to complete, we encourage the children to enjoy the snow - the teachers won’t be concerned if the day is 

spent enjoying a break from the routine. 
 

Half term 15th to 19th February 
The school will be closed to all pupils during the coming half-term. We will return on 22nd February under the same 

partial opening system that we are operating at present. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Jones 

http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/

